Ridgehurst Home Owners Association

Dear Neighbors,


 I hope you all are doing well in this new year, 2010!  Our first neighborhood meeting of 2010 will take place Sunday, January 31st at 2:00pm.  The meeting will be held in the Annex of St. Barnabas.  This is the renovated area on the back of the old school.  Here, we will be discussing many things including our financial information from 2009.   Also, we will be having our 2010 Board of Directors election.  The positions up for election are the following:

· President – Matt Scott (running for re-election)

· Vice President – Open

· Treasurer – Mike Lally (running for re-election)

· Secretary – Charles Davis (running for re-election)

This is your chance to make a difference in this neighborhood!  Do not just be someone sitting on the sideline wishing things were different.  Take action in 2010 and volunteer to be on the board.  If you are interested, please check yes on your due renewal forms and return the forms as soon as possible to Mike Lally.  

Finally, I would like to thank Mike Lally and Charles Davis for all of their hard work this past year.  They are two people that really help to make this neighborhood great.  Also, I want to thank all of the neighbors who have volunteered to help around the neighborhood, including Mr and Ms Pedigo for booking the St. Barnabas annex for us. Thank you for a wonderful year and I hope to see you all at our next meeting.

Sincerely,

Matt Scott

President Ridgehurst HOA        
